
 

The Southern Regional School District is closed effective Monday, March 16.  The duration of 

the closure is yet to be determined.   

 

The Remote Learning Plan will begin Monday, March 16.  The schools will be accessible during 

normal school hours for students who need to get personal belongings or meet with 

administrators, counselors, Child Study Team members as The Remote Learning Plan is 

implemented. 

 

All athletics, performances and evening events will be suspended until further notice.  The 

administration, athletic directors and music supervisor will meet on Monday to determine both a 

short-term and long-term plan. 

 

Information and updates will continue to be published as we work together through this new 

adventure.   

 
 


